
 

EYFS Creation and Friendship Classes: 


Mrs Graham and Ms Bealing, supported by Mrs Akinwale, Mrs Oguntola & Mrs Townsend


Autumn 2 Home Information Sheet


Week beginning In School

1st November

Inset Day 


Return to School

2nd November


Anti-Bullying Week

● We will be reading Today I am Strong by TV chef Nadiya Hussein

● We will talk about how to be kind to others

● In Maths, Reception will focus on counting

● In Phonics, Reception will revise all Phase 2 sounds

8th November


Remembrance 
Week


Year 5&6 PGL 

Residential


Sports for Schools Event - visiting Athletes (all classes) 

• This week we will be learning to name and regulate our emotions 
through our reading of The Colour Monster by Anna Llenas


• We will make poppies for Remembrance Day

• In Maths, Reception will focus on counting and ordinal numbers

• In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds j, w, v and x


15th November 

Tuesday 16th 
Children in Need


Governors’  
Meeting 17th 
November


Parents Evening 

Thurs 18th Nov

● We will learn about people who help us this week as we read 
Through My Window by Tony Bradman


● We will create Story Maps and practice sequencing the events in 
the story


● In Maths, Reception will focus on addition

● In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds y, z, and qu, as well as 

tricky words he and she

● Children In Need Celebration - Spots and Superheroes


             Wear something spotty or dress as your favourite superhero

             Please donate at the gate if you are able

22nd November


Parents Evening 
Tuesday 23rd Nov


House Benchball 

Fri 26th November

● We will continue thinking about people who help us as we look 
at the work of Mary Seacole, one of our House Heroes


● We will read Hoorah for Mary Seacole by Trish Cooke

● In Maths, Reception will focus on subtraction

● In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds sh, ch, th and ng, as well 

as tricky words we, me and be



● Key Dates are on the School Website. Click on the News Tab and then select ‘School Calendar’.

● Parents are asked to kindly contribute 50p per week to the school fund – please send this to school in an envelope with 

your child’s name and class.

● Clubs 3.20pm - 4.20pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.

29th November


House Mathlete

Games


House Football 
Competition

Tues 30th 

November

● As Advent begins we will look at The Story of Christmas by Jane 
Ray and we will ask the question: who is Jesus to me?


● We will make salt dough decorations and sing Christmas songs

● In Maths, Reception will focus on the language of length

● In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds ai, ee, igh and oa, as well 

as tricky words was and my

6th December


Christmas 

Adventure Week


CRiBS Christmas

Performance


● We will continue singing Christmas songs and making Christmas 
crafts


● In Maths, Reception will focus on the language of capacity

● In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds oo, ar and or, as well as 

tricky words no and go

 

13th December


EYFS Carol Concert

Tues 14th Dec


KS1 Nativity

Wed 15th Dec 

Pantomime

Thur 16th Dec 

Pupil Summaries 
Thur 16th Dec


Christmas Service 
Fri 17th Dec 9:30 am 

St Paul’s Church

 
Chritian Identity: Christmas Week 


● House  - “Baby Birth Sensation” Newspaper Deadline

● We will read Santa’s Sleigh is on its Way to London by Eric James

● We will continue singing Christmas songs and making Christmas 

crafts

● In Maths, Reception will focus on the language of distance

● In Phonics, Reception will learn sounds ur, ow and oi, as well as 

the tricky word you


       SCHOOL CLOSES 1:45pm Friday 17th December, 2021

       RETURN TO SCHOOL: 8:40am Wednesday 5th January, 2022

Weekly Home 
Learning

● Read every day - either a book of your choice or Reading Eggs (a 
few times each week).


● In Creation Class you are encouraged to chat, play and read with 
your child as much as possible - you can use the prompt sheets, 
sent out on Fridays, for ideas. 


● In Friendship Class, we encourage your children to work through 
the Mathletics courses once they receive their logins to 
supplement their in-class learning (at least once a week)


